
Winter Retreat Feedback Form 

Dear [Church Name] Family, 

Thank you for joining us for the Winter Retreat! We hope you had a refreshing and spiritually 

enriching experience. 

Your feedback is valuable to us. Please take a moment to share your thoughts on the following: 

• What did you enjoy most about the retreat? 

• Were there any sessions or activities that impacted you significantly? 

• Do you have any suggestions for future retreats? 

• How would you rate the overall experience (1-5)? 

Feel free to respond via email or by filling out a paper form at the church. Your insights help us 

grow and improve! 

Thank you once again for being a part of our retreat. We look forward to hearing from you! 

Blessings, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 


